
Dear Misty Freeman, 
Please support this bill to protect the rights of Oregon farmers. It would restore the right 
of local farmers and communities to, among other things, protect their specialty crops 
and farmland by establishing GMO-free zones.   
As someone with chronic health issues it is very important to me to be able to eat local 
organic non-GMO produce. 
Thank you, 
Linda Edwards 
 

Linda Edwards  

Visual Artist 

 
lizcarmine@yahoo.com 

http://lindajedwards.wordpress.com/ 
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